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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had some lovely visits out this week, and are all very excited about the arrival of our Sensory Bus! We will make sure there is 

time for all of the children to go on board and see it, and then it will be timetabled for use throughout the day. Again thank you to eve-

ryone that helped us to fundraise and made our plans a reality. 

 

With Coronavirus dominating the news, we would like to thank all of you for remaining calm and ensuring your children are in school. 

We would like to reassure you that we are following all advice carefully, and are very appreciative of your cooperation. If you haven’t 

already, please make sure that you have downloaded our school app and Studybugs so that we can keep you updated as necessary.  

 

Please remember that next week we have our RSHE meetings for parents, so do come along to hear about our plans so far and share 

your ideas with us.  

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Mansfield 

Urban Debate League Round 2  

Well done to the Curwen Debate Team who secured another three (out of four) victories during 

the second round of the Debate Mate Urban League. We particularly enjoyed two tightly con-

tested debates with Elmhurst Primary School with both schools taking a win each.  We wait eagerly 

to see if we can remain in the top 10 and make the national finals in May. Fingers crossed! 

Curwen's Sensory Learning Bus 

We are very excited at the new arrival of our Sensory 

Learning Bus! Over the next week, the children will be 

visiting the bus and we will also open it up at 3.00pm to 

parents. We would just like to say a huge thank you to 

everyone who has helped raise money towards our chil-

dren's learning.  



 

 

 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 

Tue 17th  AM&PM Nursery to Discovery Story Centre 

Tue 17th ALL Reception to Mosque Masjid Ibrahim Islamic Cen-

tre 

Wed 18th 2N&2R to  West Ham Park 

Thurs 19th ALL Y4 to London Eye 

Fri 20th 2B&2M to West Ham Park 

TEAM POINTS                           

Charles Dickens                       332           

Benjamin Zephaniah              243 

Roald Dahl                                239 

Julia Donaldson  226                                 

 

BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

4U with 100% attendance  

 

 

 

AM— Clara & Sophie       PM— Abu Baker & Malia                   

RN— Tayyab  

RG— Koray                         RS— Precilia 

1K— Bob                            1C— Halima   

1M— Ehan                         1L— Azaan  

2N— Aizah                         2B— Shemai  

2R— Rafin                          2M— Scarlett   

3B— Musa                         3C— Fatima A  

3H— Khadija                     3L— Lamine  

4U— Ayah                        4L— Sharlene   

4B— Fatimah                   4A— Irenimofe    

5R— Karim                       5B— Moshin   

5W— Ilham                      5G— Hanzla   

 6K— Sophie   

Pupil of the Week 

Year 3 Forest School 

It is 3C's turn to go to Forest School on Monday (16/3/20). 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO BRING: 

- a waterproof coat 

- wellies or other waterproof boots 

- change of trousers and socks (in case they get wet/dirty) 

- other weather appropriate clothing: e.g. extra warm layers, hat, 

gloves, scarf  

Family Support Available  

Family Support services are available at the school on Thursdays, be-

tween 9:00-4:30 (term-time only.) 

Family support can help with a variety of issues that you and your chil-

dren may encounter. Support includes: Health and Wellbeing advice , 

Emotional Support ,Employment and Training ,Housing and Benefit ad-

vice , Community Participation, Child Development, Safety at home , 

Free Early education , Parenting programmes ,Domestic Violence sup-

port, etc. If you feel you will benefit from any of the services on offer 

please speak to Mrs Sandhu or Mr Cameron. 

You can also contact the Family Support Worker on her Mobile number: 

07494749890 

Find us on Social Media 

We are now sharing good news stories from all the schools in the Trust 

on a central TTLT Facebook page, and the @LearnTapscott Twitter feed 

continues to showcase some of the lovely events, activities and achieve-

ments from across the Trust.  

Smart Watches and Mobile Phones 

Please note that all Smart Watches and Mobiles are banned from class-

rooms. These must be handed into the school office at the start of the 

day and collected at the end of the day. Any child seen in school during 

the school day with a Mobile Phone or Smart Watch will have this con-

fiscated and taken to the school office for collection at the end of the 

day. We appreciate your co-operation with this safeguarding issue.  


